" 2019-2020 Halcyon School Uniform Guidelines

Uniform issues and concerns will be addressed at the discretion of the administration.

Girls Tops: Solid White, Navy, or Red Polo style shirt. Shirts can have a band at
the bottom or be Peter Pan type collared shirts. Shirts must be long enough to
tuck into shorts/pants.

Girls Bottoms: Navy Blue or Khaki shorts, skorts, skirts, or pants; No sweatpants
or leggings. Shorts must follow MPS uniform policy regarding length. Bottoms
must fit and fasten when applicable. Jeans may be worn on approved days and
should NOT have patches, graffiti, tears, rips, or decorative embroidery. Belts
should be worn with pants that have belt loops.

Boys Tops: Solid White, Navy, or Red Polo style shirt. Shirts must be long
enough to tuck into shorts/pants.

Boys Bottoms: Navy Blue or Khaki shorts or pants; No sweatpants. Bottoms
must fit and fasten when applicable. Belts should be worn with pants that have
belt loops. Jeans may be worn on approved days and should NOT have patches,
graffiti, tears, rips, or decorative embroidery.

Socks and Tights: Socks or tights should be solid white, khaki, or navy blue in
color. Colored socks or tights may be worn as long as there are no inappropriate
logos or designs on them.

Shoes: Must be enclosed in the toe and heel area. (No slides, crocks, or flip
flops). Tennis shoes are best! Shoes must be laced and tied at all times. No
tassels, pom poms, or other distracting items should be attached to the shoes.
Shoes should be appropriate for PE classes/activity.

Outerwear: Any outerwear is acceptable to be worn outdoors and removed in the
classroom. Any outerwear worn in the classroom must not have a hood or be an
oversized jacket or winter coat. Students may bring light sweaters or sweatshirts
to wear in cool weather months while inside the building.

Other: Halcyon Spirit Shirts or either Halcyon Grade Level Shirts will be worn on
field trips. On Friday, Halcyon Spirit Shirts and jeans can be worn. Grade Level
Shirts and uniform bottoms can be worn on Tuesday. These shirts will be
available for purchase at the beginning of the school year.




